Rael, Rudy E.

To:
Cc:
Subject:

Fred Arfman (freda@iacivil.com)
Carrillo, Abiel X.
US Eagle

Mr. Arfman

This email is being sent in lieu of an attached comment letter in order to expedite our response
to previous comments. Response to comments should continue to be included in the
resubmittal. A reply to these comments via email will not be considered a resubmittal.

Based upon the information provided in your resubmittal received 7/28/16, the above
referenced Grading and Drainage Report and plan cannot be approved for Grading Permit or
Building Permit until the following comments are addressed:

Provide pond calculations.

Provide how the ponds will keep flows at historical flows.

How will flows enter ponds?

How are flows exiting the ponds?

Will the ponds be tied into the existing storm drain? If the ponds overflow an agreement
from NMDOT will be required.

Provide build notes.

Where is section A located?

Provide your signature, stamp and dated.

Provide a PDF with the submittal.

If you should have any questions feel free to contact me or Abiel Carrillo at 924-3986.

Rael, CE, CIM

Engineer Associate, Hydrology
Planning Department

600 2nd St. NW Suite 201
Albuquerque NM 87102

(505) 924-3977



